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YEAR 6 CHILDREN ARE AT ROEHAMPTON UNIVERSITY TODAY 
Children at Old Oak take part in the Into University programme each year. All week the Year 6 children have 

been working with Into University to find out about university life and study. This finished today with a 
ceremony at Roehampton University. It is so important that children know about all the different things they 

may want to do as they get older. 

 

SPRING FLOWERS 
From Monday 29th January to Friday 2nd February, we will be selling bulbs in all classrooms. Children can 
purchase the bulbs from their class Teaching Assistant. The children need to plant their bulbs in a pot and bring 
them back to be judged. We will let you know when in March.  
Prices :                                Daffodils  30p;             Tete-A-Tete    25p;                       Flower pot 20p 
We will also sell these in the playgrounds. 

 

STAY SAFE WITH YOUR CHILD ONLINE – 
To find out more about games and Apps which your children may use or want, please read reviews on the 
website below. Be informed about what your child is doing on the computer. 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/ 

 

TALK TO YOUR CHILD – READ WITH YOUR CHILD 
This week’s question is: 

Which musical instrument would you like to learn and why? 
When you read with your child: 

Do you find story (fiction) books or information (non-fiction) books more interesting? 

OLD OAK P.T.A.  - TUESDAY 30th JANUARY 

MEETING FOR THOSE PARENTS INTERESTED IN 

SUPPORTING THE PARENT TEACHER 

ASSOCIATION AT 9.00am IN THE OLD NURSERY                                                                         

OLD OAK AWARDED ‘HEALTHY SCHOOLS LONDON BRONZE 

AWARD’                                                                                              

With Mr. Smith’s hard work the school has received an award for 

keeping a healthy school – this includes exercise, diet, walking to school 

and staying healthy. We will work to get the higher award now. We are 

also working with Transport for London on the big problem of air 

pollution. On example of this is keeping the engines of cars running 

while you drop off your child. 



 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 
WILLOW class again had the best attendance in the school.  99% ! WILLOW class has had the best attendance in 

the school 2 weeks running. Come on everyone, let’s try to catch up. 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Wednesday 24th January – Holly class assembly at 10.15am in the lower hall 
Wednesday 31st January – Peach class assembly 
Thursday, 8th February – After School Club cake sale in the KS1 playground, raising money for art materials 
Friday 9th February – last day of school 
Monday 12th February-Friday 16th February – half term holiday 
Monday 19th February – school begins again 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


